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To our families, friends, and residents of the Court Apartments: 

Thank you for your continued patience, understanding, and prayers. Our staff has been working

diligently to ensure the safety and well-being of our residents. While the number of COVID-19

cases in Blair County rose significantly in September, we are managing any potential exposures

and mitigating risk within our community. The facility continues to work with The Department of

Health at both the local and state level. Furthermore, we continue to partner with individuals

affiliated with the Regional Congregate Care Assistance Teams to mitigate potential exposures

and safeguard our residents. New COVID-19 regulations outline several approaches for COVID

outbreaks, including contract tracing versus a broad-based approach, and we are working with

officials to ensure we are utilizing the best practices available. While the Court Apartments

remain in a unique position, as the building connects to our nursing home and cares for both

independent and personal care residents, scheduled visitations remain available for the facility

as a whole. To arrange a scheduled visit, or to learn more information about our safety and

disinfection protocols at the apartments, please contact our Personal Care Administrator, Brian

Ley, at 814-793-2104 x 2228.

Information regarding the Pfizer booster will soon be available and we will update you with any

changes regarding the booster shot. We hope to offer the booster as an additional layer of

protection in the near future. Any unvaccinated individuals who wish to start the vaccination

process should see the nursing department staff for further direction. We hope this update

provides clarity on our mitigation strategies, visitation status, and vaccine booster status. For

any questions or concerns, please contact us at 814-793-2104. We will continue to update you

with any significant changes. Thank you for your support; and God Bless.

Sincerely,

 

Corey Jones

Chief Executive Officer
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